COPY OF AIR LETTER

LLOYD'S REGISTER OfF SE1PVINT,

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3

érd June, 1952,
Dear Sir,

I have to acqualnt you that the Hamburg

Surveyors recommended that the alignment of the
Eort generator crank shaft of the Motorship

MORSKA WOLA" should be further examined before

the end of April last, and with regard thereto I
have to scquaint you that the Owners' London Agents
state that this matter was dealt with at Bone.
As it appears from the Shipplng Fapers that this
vessel arrived at that port on the 12th aff isalled
on the 13th udtimo, I shall be glad to learn whether
the necessary examination took place under your
supervision.

Yours falthfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

G.M, MacDonald, Esg.,
ALGIERS.,

Lloyd’s Regtste;
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